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Elementary:  a, girl, not, he, not, 
was, play, people, about, friend, 
man, one, be

Middle: was, but, did, some, this, 
no, name, want, change, better, 
got, thing, hurt, love, l ike, hand, 
stop, became

High:  then, end, she, also, work, 
because, better, want, girl, 
school, tell, use, didn't, change, 
hard, help, woman, money

Word Around the Webb 
Weekly Newsletter

TAKE A PEEK AT UNIQUE 
FAMILY NIGHT

SIGHT WORDS OF 
THE MONTH

Do you want to learn more about the new 
Unique Learning System our school has 
implemented this year? Would you like to 
have a chance to socialize and meet other 
parents? Please SAVE THE DATE for a 
Family Fun Night on Thursday, February 18 
from 5:30-7pm. Come learn about the 
exciting new curriculum we have 
implemented while enjoying a free meal! 
Webb Street will provide a hot dog supper 
and activities for the students to do while the 
parents learn more about Unique Learning 
Systems.  Teachers will be available to 
answer questions about the curriculum and 
parents can learn more about how to help 
their student with what they are learning at 
home. Dinner will be served from 5:30-6 
and the parent information session will 
begin PROMPTLY  at 6:00 in the library. 
Students will be supervised in the gym 
during the parent information session. 
Please RSVP to our Family Fun Night event 
by Tuesday, February 16.

To learn more about the curriculum, visit:
www.n2y.com/products/unique

  



 
Cal endar

Febr uar y 15

Febr uar y 18
Family Fun Night "Take 
a Peek at Unique"

Make-up Snow  Day for  
students

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

BASKETBALL GAME
Our Webb Street Annual Basketball game versus the Gaston 
County Sherif f 's Department was held Friday, January 29. Our 
students and staff  had a great t ime with our friends from the 
Sherif f 's Department.  Thank you to all the Deputies who took 
their t ime to come out and play with our students!

Febr uar y 12
Valentine's Dance for  
Middle & High School 
Students

CANDY GRAM 
SALE

The Transition team students  
(Donoghue, Miller, & Elliott) 
will be selling Candy Grams for 
Valentine?s Day!  This is a great 
opportunity for our students to 
send a Valentine to one of 
their friends. Parents can also 
send a candy gram to their 
student.  We will be selling the 
candy grams for 25 cents each. 
 We will have a variety of 
candies, popcorn, and other 
treats.  They will be sold from 
February 3rd - February 11th 
and will be handed out on 
February 12th. 


